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Top DEP Stories 
   
Philadelphia Inquirer: ‘Whitish material’ leaks into tributary of Marsh Creek State Park, site of Mariner 
Pipeline spill in 2020 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/marsh-creek-lake-white-material-
20240223.html?query=whitish%20material 
 
WHYY: To comply with new PFAS regulations, Gov. Josh Shapiro seeks more funds for drinking water 
testing 
https://whyy.org/articles/new-pfas-regulations-governor-shapiro-more-funds-drinking-water-testing/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Marsh Creek State Park once again the site of cleanup due to Mariner East pipeline 
construction 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/02/23/marsh-creek-state-park-once-again-the-site-of-
cleanup-due-to-mariner-east-pipeline-construction/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. gains new abandoned gas wells as it sets records capping old ones 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/02/23/pa-gains-new-abandoned-gas-wells-as-it-sets-
records-capping-old-ones/ 
 
 
Mentions   
 
Inside Climate News: New Demands to Measure Emissions Raise Cautious Hopes in Pennsylvania Among  
Environmental Sleuths Who Monitor Fracking Sites 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/25022024/new-demands-to-measure-emissions-raise-cautious-
hopes-in-pennsylvania-among-environmental-sleuths-who-monitor-fracking-sites/ 
 
City and State PA: Reconsidering the reckoning over RGGI 
https://www.cityandstatepa.com/policy/2024/02/reconsidering-reckoning-over-rggi/394403/ 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania gains new abandoned gas wells as it sets records capping old ones 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-02-26/pennsylvania-new-abandoned-gas-wells-
capping 
 
Allegheny Front: MARSH CREEK STATE PARK CLEANUP DUE TO MARINER EAST PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/mariner-east-pipeline-spill-marsh-creek-state-park/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Proposed Danville recycling plant’s timeline unclear 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/022624/page/1/story/proposed-danville-recycling-
plants-timeline-unclear  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Why I got arrested (LTE) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/why-i-got-arrested/article_a01e5722-d1e7-11ee-a701-
53212ace8b34.html 
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East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
Beaver County Radio: Updates issued on East Palestine clean up 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/updates-issued-on-east-palestine-clean-up/ 
 
 
Air 
 
WICU-TV: Controlled Burn Causes Dark Smoke on Erie's Bayfront 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/50497930/controlled-burn-causes-dark-smoke-on-eries-bayfront 
 
Bedford Gazette: Your air quality may be more dangerous than your phone is telling you. The EPA is fine 
with that 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/editorial/your-air-quality-may-be-more-dangerous-than-your-phone-
is-telling-you-the-epa/article_87d83159-d2d9-5ad7-a687-8e5fe72246bc.html 
 
Allegheny Front: HOW THE LATEST SUPREME COURT AIR POLLUTION CASE COULD BRING MORE SMOG 
TO PENNSYLVANIA 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pennsylvania-good-neighbor-supreme-court-ohio-v-epa/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Your air quality may be more dangerous than your phone is telling you. The 
EPA is fine with that.  
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-your-air-quality-may-be-more-dangerous-than-your-phone-is-
telling-you-the-epa-is-fine-with-that/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: What may be next for Philly’s weather patterns as El Niño yields to La Niña 
https://www.inquirer.com/weather/philadelphia-weather-forecast-la-nina-el-nino-snow-hurricanes-
20240225.html 
 
Bloomberg: Biden Has Just a Few Months to Lock In His Climate Legacy  
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2024-02-26/biden-races-to-lock-in-energy-climate-rules-as-
danger-zone-looms?embedded-checkout=true 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Daily Local: Philadelphia Flower Show opens March 2 with theme ‘United by Flowers’ 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/02/25/philadelphia-flower-show-opens-march-2-with-theme-united-
by-flowers/ 
 
The Derrick: Abandoned rail corridor to be recreational trail 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/abandoned-rail-corridor-to-be-recreational-
trail/article_16789978-d332-11ee-a753-db58dcf10428.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: With federal funding, IUP testing Wingtra Hybrid Drone 
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https://www.indianagazette.com/news/with-federal-funding-iup-testing-wingtra-hybrid-
drone/article_fd5a207b-4b1f-59a2-b6d4-57fe97c4a6d0.html 
 
Lebtown.com: 79-acre crop farm to be preserved in North Annville Township 
https://lebtown.com/2024/02/26/79-acre-crop-farm-to-be-preserved-in-north-annville-township/ 
 
WITF: Is Pennsylvania outdoor recreation an untapped economic driver? 
https://www.witf.org/2024/02/21/is-pennsylvania-outdoor-recreation-an-untapped-economic-driver/ 
 
Allegheny Front: ‘BIRD TOWN’ BOROUGH IS EMBRACING ITS NEW DESIGNATION AS A BIRD-FRIENDLY 
PLACE TO LIVE 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/media-borough-bird-town-conservation/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
The Mercury: Whole Home Repairs grant program comes to Montgomery County 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2024/02/25/whole-home-repairs-grant-program-comes-to-montgomery-
county/ 
 
New Castle News: Coolspring Township solar farm sparks opposition from neighbors 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/coolspring-township-solar-farm-sparks-opposition-
from-neighbors/article_120d6aea-e353-55d2-bf05-e07d99712459.html 
 
LehighValley Live: Landfill biofuel gas now used to power Lanta’s 80-plus bus fleet 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2024/02/landfill-biofuel-gas-now-used-to-power-lantas-80-
plus-bus-fleet.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: Electric school buses finally make headway, but hurdles still stand 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/ap/national/electric-school-buses-finally-make-headway-but-hurdles-
still-stand/article_95ed6e13-0c34-56d4-9a00-05e5b2a7159c.html 
 
Post-Gazette: 'A new economy': Meet the Appalachian Sustainable Business Network, a coalition looking 
to find its lane 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2024/02/25/reimagine-appalachia-sustainable-
business-network-reimagine-energy-transition/stories/202402250039 
 
City and State PA: Microgrids bringing maximum impact to PA’s energy landscape 
https://www.cityandstatepa.com/policy/2024/02/microgrids-bringing-maximum-impact-pas-energy-
landscape/394401/ 
 
WESA: Penn State study finds Pa. farmers looking at solar leases consider money, land use 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2024-02-24/penn-state-solar-leases-farmers-study 
 
Observer-Reporter: The benefits of energy-efficient homes 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/belocal/2024/feb/26/the-benefits-of-energy-efficient-homes/ 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Sustainable Pittsburgh advances to next phase of clean-energy workforce 
funding 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/02/25/sustainable-pittsburgh-quality-green-job-
challenge.html 
 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Democrat: VISION 2024 | Trees enhance Flight 93 memorial, Johnstown: Greener community 
'something that we need to work toward' 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/vision-2024-trees-enhance-flight-93-memorial-johnstown-greener-
community-something-that-we-need-to/article_3f5094c4-bf0d-11ee-b533-4f1f5858f6af.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Rostraver historic exhibit to focus on coal mining 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2024/02/rostraver-historic-exhibit-to-focus-on-coal-mining/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pennlive: Federal money has supercharged Pa.’s plugging of dangerous wells, but critics want more 
oversight 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/02/federal-money-has-supercharged-pas-plugging-of-
dangerous-wells-but-critics-want-more-oversight.html 
 
Pennlive: A recent PennLive letter that extolled natural gas deserves re-evaluation 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2024/02/a-recent-pennlive-letter-that-extolled-natural-gas-
deserves-re-evaluation-pennlive-letters.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. gains new abandoned gas wells as it sets records capping old ones 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/02/23/pa-gains-new-abandoned-gas-wells-as-it-sets-
records-capping-old-ones/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State Rep. Hamm believes PA needs to get smarter about natural gas 
production 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/02/state-representative-hamm-believes-
pennsylvania-needs-to-get-smarter-about-natural-gas-production/  
 
WNEP: Yes, fuel efficiency is worse with E15 gasoline, but the difference is small 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/verify/national-verify/e15-ethanol-gas-mileage-fact-check/536-
cf3b5f71-e125-4f22-8197-d37ebc453cbf  
 
 
RGGI 
 
City and State PA: A Q&A with state Sen. Gene Yaw, chair of the Senate Environmental Resources & 
Energy Committee 
https://www.cityandstatepa.com/personality/2024/02/q-state-sen-gene-yaw-chair-senate-
environmental-resources-energy-committee/394410/ 
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City and State PA: Q&A with House Environmental Resources and Energy Chair Greg Vitali 
https://www.cityandstatepa.com/personality/2024/02/q-house-environmental-resources-and-energy-
chair-greg-vitali/394406/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Mayor Cherelle Parker pledges crackdown on illegal dumping and abandoned cars: 
‘We’re going to enforce the law’ 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/illegal-dumping-philadelphia-abandoned-cars-cleanup-cherelle-parker-
20240224.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pictures of demolition on second weekend of I-95 closure 
https://www.inquirer.com/photo/i95-construction-penns-landing-closures-cap-20240225.html 
 
WHYY: An industry study about New Jersey’s plastic bag ban is an example of how to stay vigilant 
against misinformation 
https://whyy.org/articles/new-jersey-plastic-bag-ban-study-misinformation/ 
 
York Dispatch: York City yard waste collections begin again March 4 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2024/02/23/york-city-yard-waste-collections-begin-
again-march-4/72703250007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: 'A big fumble': Pittsburgh's clunky rollout of plastic bag ban sows confusion 
https://triblive.com/business/a-big-fumble-pittsburghs-clunky-rollout-of-plastic-bag-ban-sows-
confusion/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Rebecca Fuoco, David Rosner And Gerald Markowitz: California finds out how companies 
sneak around the rules 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2024/02/26/rebecca-fuoco-david-rosner-and-gerald-
markowitz-california-companies-sneak-rules/stories/202402260011 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: More work to do on recycling in Pittsburgh 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-more-work-to-do-on-recycling-in-pittsburgh/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Cheswick, Springdale, Springdale Township to pursue 3-way garbage collection bid 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/cheswick-springdale-springdale-township-to-pursue-3-
way-garbage-collection-bid/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: New system expected to solve radio issues at Lycoming County Resource 
Management Services 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/02/new-system-expected-to-solve-radio-issues-at-
lycoming-county-resource-management-services/  
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Water 
 
Philly Burbs: In Pennsylvania, I see hope for our environmental future 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/opinion/2024/02/22/in-pennsylvania-i-see-hope-for-our-
environmental-future 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Quarryville Borough to repair sinkhole caused by pipe collapse; utility pole 
questions remain 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/quarryville-borough-to-repair-sinkhole-caused-by-pipe-
collapse-utility-pole-questions-remain/article_a3b404fc-c758-11ee-b3a5-8f3f8f049d1a.html 
 
Reading Eagle: $26 million expansion will double Amity Township sewer plant capacity 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/02/24/26-million-expansion-will-double-amity-township-sewer-
plant-capacity/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Diehl awarded contract for Logan sewer project 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/02/diehl-awarded-contract-for-logan-sewer-
project/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA creates hydrant theft fee 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/02/awa-creates-hydrant-theft-fee/ 
 
Allegheny Front: NEW REPORT GATHERS PRIORITIES FROM OHIO RIVER COMMUNITIES FOR RESTORING 
THE WATERSHED 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/ohio-river-restoration-national-wildlife-federation-listening-sessions/ 
 
Tribune-Review: West Deer considering multimunicipal watershed study 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/west-deer-considering-multimunicipal-watershed-
study/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Water firm plans $167M in improvements  
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/022524/page/8/story/water-firm-plans-167m-in-
improvements  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: PA students gain hands-on experience in watershed conservation 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/pa-students-gain-hands-on-experience-in-watershed-
conservation/article_7517ebd8-d287-11ee-a1b6-0303e9e11ecd.html  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster city resident organizes funeral for tree in Lancaster Cemetery 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-city-resident-organizes-funeral-for-tree-in-lancaster-
cemetery/article_3567a71c-d444-11ee-84e2-bfa3d576cab6.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Tree ordinance vote could clear path for new Lancaster city affordable housing 
development 
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/tree-ordinance-vote-could-clear-path-for-new-lancaster-city-
affordable-housing-development/article_7ee5f674-d33a-11ee-9cd4-5b3952d738c3.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lawmakers must help first responders by passing legislation addressing train 
transport of hazardous materials 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/lawmakers-must-help-first-responders-by-passing-
legislation-addressing-train-transport-of-hazardous-materials-editorial/article_7f2c23f4-d297-11ee-
adaf-5717cfa6530f.html 
 
York Daily Record: Firefighters battle a 3-alarm blaze at Spring Grove paper mill 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2024/02/25/firefighters-battling-blaze-at-spring-grove-pa-
paper-mill-pixelle-specialty-solutions/72737614007/ 
 
abc27: Crews battle fire at York County paper mill 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/york/crews-battle-fire-at-york-county-paper-mill/ 
 
CBS21: Three firefighters injured in fire at York Co. business supply company 
https://local21news.com/newsletter-daily/3-alarm-fire-breaks-out-at-york-co-business-supply-
company# 
 
FOX43: York County paper mill fire injures two firefighters 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/york-county/fire-spring-grove-paper-mill/521-ef7ea216-
472b-4843-82a8-40352cd3b417 
 
KDKA: Fire crews respond to fire at Synthomer Chemical plant in West Elizabeth 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/fire-crews-respond-fire-synthomer-chemical-plant-west-
elizabeth/ 
 
WPXI: Butler plant acid leak sends at least 1 person to hospital 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/butler-plant-acid-leak-sends-least-1-person-
hospital/W2TX3W3M25BUNGUB3HTYM23F4M/ 
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